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	ST. GEORGE’S ROAD,

GRANGETOWN,

MIDDLESBROUGH,

TS6 7JA

TEL:  Eston Grange (01642) 455278

TEXT: 07470950154



	Head Teacher:                                                                                                                          
Mr J Murgatroyd                                 E-mail address:  office@grangetownprimary.org.uk            



	



16th January 2019

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The children in Reception Class will be going on a visit to Pinchinthorpe Walkway on Thursday 7th February. 

We will be leaving school at 9.00am and return back to school in time for lunch. 
Whilst at the Pinchinthorpe Walkway, the children will be involved in a number of activities, however as the children will be outside and the weather is unpredictable at the moment, please ensure your child wears a waterproof coat and sensible footwear.

The cost of the trip will be £2.00.  Please return the slip with your contribution to school as soon as possible.

If you have any queries or concerns about the trip, please don’t hesitate to contact school. 

Yours sincerely
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Mr J Murgatroyd

Head Teacher

______________________________________________________________________________ 

To Grangetown Primary School

I give permission for my child to go to Pinchinthorpe Walkway on Thursday 7th February.  I enclose a contribution of £2.00 towards the cost of the trip.

Signed        _____________________________________________________ 

Parent of   ______________________________________________________ 
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